
TARA January 8, 2025 

 

Alan WO9G began the meeting at 7:03 PM 

 

Minutes for November and December have been posted and emailed. 

 

Dues are due - please pay via PayPal link on website or by mail w9reg.org 

 

Officer elections: nominations were taken - no new nominations were made. 

Voting began for officers: 

Earle AB9EN was elected as treasurer 

Michelle W9CHL was elected as secretary 

Al Crispo KA9OUT was elected as vice president 

Alan WO9G was elected as president 

Don KD9GYI stays on as director 

 

Club station progress: the club room has been cleaned up, radios mounted, and power supplies 

labeled. Ground rod needs work done and we have some computer issues. 

 

We are looking for donations: we need a newer PC, a metal storage cabinet, and a clock 

 

Our weather station needs repaired before it can be put back up - wires were cut when it was 

taken down - we need someone to fix it. 

 

We need ideas for winter dinner location – contact Earle 

 

There's a VE testing session on January 25th, it is free. You can find more information on the 

website tcvet.info 

 

Everyone introduced themselves as we had some new people in attendance. 

 

Next Meeting is Wednesday Feb 12, 2025 at 7pm 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM and a presentation by Steve Van Frank W9TN on space weather 

followed. 

 

 

*Sign In Sheets attached below* 

 





 


